
 In this great nation of ours its hard for me to understand why some of our veterans are 

homeless.  Why in the state of Oregon are there homeless Vets?  There are a lot of reasons why.  House 

Bill 2094 address’s one reason, the status of a veteran’s discharge.  If an individual has served in any 

branch of the military and was discharged, they are a veteran.   This bill will expand Oregon’s definition 

of a Veteran, allowing more veterans to access OHCS programs!  For that reason, I support House Bill 

2094! 

We should never have any body homeless, let alone our American Veterans! 

 

For God And Country 
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